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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

Good news from Kenya: 
Euphrasie School, Grade 4 project in agriculture 

The new school system in Kenya uses a Competency 
Based Curriculum (CBC). The system allows pupils/
learners to develop competency and critical  skills.  
Pupils/learners creativity is encouraged.  

Agriculture is one of the subjects and this allows pu-
pils to learn about the soil, how to take care of the   
environment, planting of different crops and the pro-
cess of germination till fruition. 

The pupils of Euphrasie School as part of their project in agricul-
ture,  have to plant seeds. Their teacher will ensure every process 
is followed and understood. After every process, the pupils have 
to record down what they have done, the why and the how. The 
teacher encourages the use of creativity to invoke their thinking  

Among these pictures are our pupils with their teacher. 

      Preparation of the container.      
Making of the holes. 

   Filling with soil and mixing with manure and then watering. 

Before planting, the seed bed 
has to be watered  a few times. 

Then planting of the seeds. 

Taking time to water them. 

Good on the children for 
their efforts! 

Thank you, Sustaining God,       

Thank-you for all we have in common with the creatures surrounding us; 

the way we can relate to their sight and sound;      

their languages and joys, after their own kind       

and our calling as created beings ourselves to intervene,      

but also to let be and the wisdom to know the difference. 


